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September 2019 President’s Message 

     The Summer fishing season is winding down, but Fall fishing is almost here!  Heenan Lake 

opened September 1st, and Pyramid Lake opener is right around the corner, October 1st.  Hope 

everyone was able to get out this season and wet a line. 

     Our next general meeting will be on Tuesday, September 10th at 7:00PM, in the Ormsby 

Room of the Sheriff’s Office on Musser Street in Carson City.  Liz Weirauch, fishing guide 

(extraordinaire) and owner of Angler’s Edge in Gardnerville will be speaking on “A Little Bit of 

Everything.”  You won’t want to miss this opportunity to hear Liz’s stories. 

     Our very own Bill Hammons just won the honor of 2nd place for the stimulator fly in the Fly 

Fishers International Fly Tying Challenge.  Congratulations Bill!  He has proposed fly tying 

classes for members wanting to complete their Bronze Award Flies for 

Flyfishersinternational.org.  Let us know if you are interested, date pending. 

     Bill also sponsors the “Fish Ten Waters Certificate”.  Fish ten different bodies of water 

throughout the year and receive a certificate.  Let Bill know where you have been fishing, and he 

will present you with a certificate for your achievement.   

     The board was contacted by Alex Anderson, who was interested in donating a large amount of 

fishing gear to the club.  A big thank you to Alex, as well as to Brenda Hammons, who is listing 

some of the gear on EBay, to raise money for the club. 

     Don’t forget our Annual Banquet!  Save the date…November 23, 2019, at the Gold Dust 

West.  There will be great food, fun and a silent auction, so let’s get our family and friends 

interested, and sell lots of tickets.  It’s a great way to introduce people to our club and to gain 

new members.  The club doesn’t make any money on the dinner itself, but our raffle and silent 

auction are good ways for the club to raise money to fund our endeavors to educate our 

members, as well as promote fly fishing to the general public.  We are still looking for silent 

auction items (fishing and non-fishing related), and we appreciate any donations, as well as cash 

or gift card donations.  You can bring these items to the club meeting. 

     Craig Steele has given us the club library “inventory”, consisting of fishing books and videos.  

The board has decided to make these items available for drawings at the general meetings.  Make 

sure to buy tickets at Tuesday’s meeting and win some great fly fishing resources.  Hope to see 

all of you at the meeting! 

 

Amy Kileen/Acting President 

Carol Birchill/Secretary  

http://www.carsonflyfishing.club/
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2019 CFFC Board   
President: Tim Rowe Vice President:         Amy Kileen 

Treasurer: Ken Briscoe Secretary: Carol Birchill 

Board Members 

Stan Zuber               Vic Akopian Paul Mcllwee           John Walsh 

Ed Latour                 Dave Conklin Ernie Walsh  
 

Don’t forget to bring two flies to the next club meeting 
for the 

Fly-fle!! 
 

 

 

 

 

SEPTEMBER GENERAL MEETING 
 

 

    Liz Weirauch, fishing guide        and owner of     

          Angler’s Edge will be         speaking on 

    “A Little              Bit of      Everything”.  If you 

   haven’t              met Liz,   you won’t want to miss 

this meeting.           She     has lots of stories and  

                                        knowledge to share. 

   

                                       Don’t forget to bring two 

                                        flies for the Fly-fle if you 

                                        want to participate. 
 



 

 

 

 


